November 2006

THE RAMS CLUB

## Dear Educational Foundation Donor:

The 2006-2007 Tar Heel Basketball season is almost here! We hope to see you at each and every home game of what should be an exciting season. To make your experience at the Smith Center the best in college basketball, we once again offer you access to our hospitality room, the M.W. "Dyke" Peebles Practice Facility. This is the same space formerly known as Bowles Hall.

Enclosed are your passes for access to Peebles Practice Facility before and after home basketball games. These passes are reprinted each year so please discard any passes you may have from the 2005-2006 season. Peebles Practice Facility is open 90 minutes before tip-off and 30 minutes after games. The facility will close 30 minutes prior to tip-off. This is at the request of the Basketball office in order to insure that the Smith Center seats are full at game time. The tunnel must be clear 20 minutes prior to the game.

Peebles Practice Facility will be available to our donors beginning on Sunday, November 19th when the Tar Heels open their regular season against Gardner-Webb at 1:00 PM.

Please note that game times are used in determining the type of food that will be served each game: Game Time:

>	At or before 2:00 pm:	Heavy hors d'oeuvres before, snacks after
×	At 7:00 pm or 7:30 pm:	Heavy hors d'oeuvres before, snacks after
$\triangleright$	After 2 and before 7 pm:	Snacks before and after
$\triangleright$	After 7:30 pm:	Snacks before, coffee and donuts after

Heavy hors d'oeuvres will be served at the following 2006-2007 games:

November 19th	vs. Gardner-Webb	1:00 PM
December 2 <sup>nd</sup>	vs. Kentucky	NOON
December 9th	vs. High Point	7:00 PM
December 16th	vs. UNC Asheville	2:00 PM
December 19th	vs. Florida Atlantic	7:00 PM
December 28th	vs. Rutgers	7:00 PM
January 7 <sup>th</sup>	vs. Florida State	7:00 PM
January 31st	vs. Miami	7:00 PM
February 10th	vs. Wake Forest	1:30 PM

We hope this will help you in your planning for home games this season. If you have any questions concerning Peebles Practice Facility, please contact Kim Jones at (919) 843-6433.

We look forward to seeing you at Peebles Practice Facility! Go Heels!

The Rams Club Staff